
SBMOC Monthly Members Meeting – Saturday, Jan. 8, 2022 

The Grapevine Restaurant, Boiling Springs SC  
  

HAVE YOU RENEWED FOR 2022 YET?   
https://sbmoc.com/become-a-member-or-renew/ 

  

President Dennis Bromley opened the meeting and welcomed the 20+ members in attendance and guest 
Peter Morton, owner of a number of LBCs. 

 
Treasurer’s Report, Karen (K.T.) Thomas: 

Dec. 31, 2021 balance in all accounts is $6,103.28. The invoice for the Christmas party at the Piedmont Club 
for $1,325.19 is outstanding and will be paid this month. The Treasurer’s Report is posted on the members-
only section of the website. 

 

Previous and Upcoming Events: (more info on website re upcoming events) 

 Noggin & Natter in mid-December at Holliday Brewing was enjoyed by 14 members. 
 The next N&N will be held at Wings Etc, 1541 W Floyd Baker Blvd. Gaffney, SC 29341 on Thursday, Jan 

20, 2022, at 6pm. 
 Oyster Roast - mark your calendars for April 16 at Bill & Becky McCall’s in Tryon 

 Sat., Jan. 15 - Anniversary of Battle of Cowpens, Cowpens Battlefield. Karen & Harvey Thomas plan to 
be at the parking lot at 10:30 a.m. The Park is not able to promote this event and attendance is 
limited (due to Covid), so anyone interested can gather there and then. The Visitor Center is closed, 
but outdoor activities including reenactments are planned by the Park Service. 

Car Shows & Events: 

  Jan. 29 - All-British Swap Meet/Auto Jumble - Pittsboro, NC sponsored by Triumph Club of the 
Carolinas 

 April 2 - Midlands Car Show - Columbia, SC 
 April 23 - The Gathering, Dobson, NC 

May 28 - The Great Scot - Sam’s update: the final decision on holding the Scottish Games and the Great Scot 
rests at the sole discretion of Furman University, and Furman can decide to cancel at any time. Therefore, the 
goal is to plan a meaningful but simplified show with upfront costs kept as low as possible. Flexibility and 
reducing the workload and need for volunteers is also an objective. 

 Jaguar is the featured marque; Sam recommends 15 total classes for the show 
 Pre-printed window cards for pre-registered vehicles 
 Photographs taken on the field rather than at registration 
 Significantly beef up door prizes rather than offering goody bags, t-shirts, or Scottish Game tickets 
 Fewer awards; consider judging rather than voting for awards; poster-board and other means of 

recognition for sponsors 

Plans will continue to be refined as Sam is in touch with the Scottish Games Committee. Contact Sam with 
questions or other thoughts. SBMOC once again thanks Sam for taking on the tremendously detailed and time-
consuming job of organizing and putting on the show. 

 
Nominations for Vice-President and Secretary - Dennis Bromley opened the floor for nominations for the two 
officer positions open as of March 1, 2022. Both positions are for a 2-year term with the vice-president then 



assuming the position of president. The election of these officers will take place at the February 5 meeting 
with installation at the March 5 Annual Meeting. 

Nominations from the floor: Harvey Thomas was nominated for the post of vice president.  

There were no nominations for secretary. Nominations will be accepted at the Feb. 5 meeting. 

Reminder - 2022 dues must be paid before the Feb. 5 meeting in order to vote. See link at the top of these 
minutes. 

 
50/50 - Won by Karen Thomas. Thank you ticket-master Roy Atkinson. 

Notes by Laura Converse  
 


